
 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL REGARDING THE 

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MEETING LOCATED AT CITY COUNCIL 

CHAMBERS, 511 MERCER STREET – DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 

MONDAY, AUGUST 22, 2022, AT 3:30 P.M.  

 

 

The City of Dripping Springs City Council may attend the Transportation Committee Meeting. The 

meeting will be held Monday, August 22, 2022, at 3:30 p.m. at City Council Chambers at 511 Mercer 

Street, Dripping Springs, Texas. A quorum of the City Council may be present, and no action will be taken 

by the council.  

 

Certification 

 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 

City’s website on August 19, 2022, at 12:30 p.m.  

 

 

_______________________ 

Laura Mueller, City Attorney  

 


